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Exciting New Website Launch for the Superior Court of California, 
County of Santa Clara 

SAN JOSÉ, California (June 17, 2024):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara, is 
thrilled to announce the launch of its new, user-friendly website on June 17, 2024. This innovative 
platform is designed to enhance the user experience, providing more intuitive navigation, improved 
accessibility features, and direct pathways to retrieve essential information.  The new website is built 
using one of the Judicial Council of California’s templates, ensuring a consistent and familiar experience 
for users who have visited other superior court websites across the state.  

Key features of the new website include: 

- User-Friendly Design: The updated layout prioritizes ease of use, enabling visitors to quickly 
find the information they need. 

- Intuitive Navigation: A streamlined design allows for straightforward access to court services, 
schedules, and resources. 

- Accessibility: Enhanced language and translation features ensure that all users, regardless of 
their needs or language proficiency, can effectively interact with the website. 

- Direct Information Pathways: Clear and direct links to frequently requested information and 
services reduce the time and effort required to access vital resources. 

"We are committed to providing an accessible, efficient, and user-centric online experience for everyone 
who interacts with the Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara," said Hon. Beth McGowen, 
Presiding Judge.  "Our new website is a significant step towards achieving this goal, offering a platform 
that is both functional and welcoming." 

We invite the public to explore the new website and take advantage of its enhanced features. The 
Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara, is dedicated to serving the community with 
transparency, efficiency, and accessibility. 

Visit the new website: https://santaclara.courts.ca.gov/. 
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About the Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 

The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara, serves the community by providing equal access 
to justice through the fair and timely resolution of cases. The court is dedicated to upholding the law 
and protecting the rights and liberties of all individuals. 

 


